Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, July 25, 2014 9:48 AM

To: Katherine Brandt (Katherine.Brandt@arcadis-us.com)

Cc: Jillian Holloway (JillianHolloway@chevron.com); Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: Fuel leak case RO2968- Unocal #3072 / ConocoPhillips, 2445 Castro Valley Blvd., Castro
Valley

Dear Ms. Brandt,

Your extension request for the Focused Site Conceptual Model (SCM) for the subject case has been approved. The new
submittal date for the SCM report is August 29, 2014.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 - 9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




